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	Text1: My concerns are threefold: Firstly, there is insufficient infrastructure to accommodate such high density housing. At present volumes, traffic backs up in all directions on the Bedford Highway and Dartmouth Road. Secondly, the school within that catchment is already over capacity. New schools are being built in other parts of the district. Thirdly, high density buildings are out of character for the neighborhood. 
	Text2: As proposed, there is little to no benefit. The commercial space could easily be accommodated by existing commercial zones within Bedford. Bedford is already the fastest growing community in the municipality. Maintaining the character and layout of its older core should be an important consideration.
	Text3: Single family homes and smaller residential-friendly single unit businesses are all that really fit naturally in the area.
	Text4: The Eaglewood, Fort Sackville, Ridgevale region of Bedford is close-knit family friendly community with the elementary school at its heart and within walking distance for most kids. Neighbours know each other and typically are part of the community for many years (or decades!). High density - apartment living is at odds with this character. 
	Text5: Yes.
	Text6: A change in zoning for this area is inappropriate. Most importantly, the infrastructure does not presently exist and likely cannot given space constraints in that region. There are other growing parts of Bedford that can better accommodate that style of housing. There are other commercial (vacant) units throughout old Bedford that can accommodate new businesses.


